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Jaruary 7, 1957

Mr. Jaoques Weliss
28, NMue Jambacaraes
Paris 'TI.I.* France

Dear Mr. Jelass:

Thank you for your letter of December 26. I am glad you recelved the two
books so promptly.

Your sugpestions resurding the index and the addition of a glossary are
very interesting, and jour comments on a Fremoh edition of the book are
very » Gince both the index and the matter of translation
are the direct concern of the Urantia Foundation, I am turning your
lstter over to them for their attermtion.

Inn-rtu:nurqnnum,ﬂpﬂmdlﬂ,ﬂmmﬂnﬂthlhmhinm
first edition. fnd 1 vust tell you that the printing waen't dors by

any "oecult support behind.® A number of people who were irterested

m-duthhﬁhptnﬁdmﬂuuwuhrnp-ﬂdntmm
years. ind even though most of Lhe donations were comparatively small,
they were emough to make plates and primt 10,000 books.

We are delighted that you are so interssted. ilsase let us krow il we
can halp you in any way.

Cordially,

Seeretary=0eneral

Marian Rowley
CC Urantia Foundatlon



